
Hello Matt, 
 
Please add my concerns, about allowing traffic to flow thru Lansdown from the new 2250 A2-
Saline Rd project, to the growing list. 
 
The traffic is heavy on A2-Saline Rd and people will look for short cuts.  Not only the 75-150 
people who live in the condos and will exit multiple times a day, but their friends and others, 
who learn about the cut thru.  The gate may not always be down, to stop traffic. It would be a 
shame to add so many cars, to our quiet neighborhood. 
 
I'm watching a developing traffic issue right now, out my window.  I live on Scio Church.  With 
A2-Saline closed to south bound traffic, it's being detoured along Scio Church.  This is 
understandable, (and short term) but many cars are "flying" down the service drive to try and cut 
into the long lines, further down the road.  And I can see many people doing the same, if the cut 
thru is allowed. 
 
Thanks, Pat 
 


